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July 14, 2024 
Vol. XXV     No. 27 

 

9:00  Prayer Service in Room CH-2 – All are Welcome!  
“Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.”  Rom. 12:12 

 

9:30 Sunday School   (List of classes is on back) 
 Pre-school (ages 4-5)       Room 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr. 1-9)      Cafeteria 
 Youth/Adult Sunday School Assembly    Auditorium 
 

10:25   Opening & Announcements,   
 Call to Worship & Offering                            John Ivan Byler 
 Congregational Singing                                  Jonathon Mullet 
 Sharing & Prayer Time                                    Johann Hershberger 
 Message                    Mark 14:1-9                     Jonathan Byler 
                                   “Why This Waste?”  

-------------------------------------------------------- 
TODAY’S SERVANTS 

Greeter Today:    
Hosts Today:    Frank & Anna Good 
Usher in Charge: Thomas Wenger 

 

THIS WEEK  
Wednesday, 6:30 pm – Leadership Team meeting. 
Friday, 7:00 pm –Youth:  Mini-golf at Mulligan’s 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
July 21 – Fellowship Meal and Grocery Shower for Luke & Kellsie Yoder 
July 26-28 – BMA Convention in Shipshewana, IN 
August 30-31 – Leadership Development Seminar at RCF. 
 

 

 A Grocery Shower for newly-weds Luke & Kellsie Yoder is 
planned for our next Fellowship Meal on July 21.  (Note the 
change of date) 

 Copies of Allen & Carolyn Roth’s newsletter are on the hall wall – 
Take a copy to read and enjoy!   

 

 
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Brother David Showalter passed away on July 6.  His memorial service 
was at CMF on July 10.  Our love, condolences and prayer support are 
extended to Sister Ferne and the family.   

 The Disaster Relief Service of BMA needs help with tornado rebuild in 
Oklahoma Aug. 5-9.  Call Jerry Stoltzfus 864) 379-4166 to ask or help! 

  “Dear Calvary family, Thank you for your care through this time of David's 
illness and death.  Your generosity and thoughtfulness blessed us more 
than we can express, and we've truly sensed the Heavenly Father's 
provision for us through your care.  May He reward you for it all!” –  
                The Showalter family 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Missionary Spotlight – Joel & Crystal Yoder 
Ministry Training Center in NYC 

 

The big news around here is that Janae is getting married next week!  July 20 is the big 
day!  Pray for all the final details to come together for that.  
     After LTO we were able to spend a few days in Virginia with my family the latter part of 
May.  That was a fun time but not really all that relaxing.  Whenever we spend time with 
extended family it seems that it’s a busy time – good, but busy.  We need to keep 
connecting with our extended families but it makes it hard as far as our schedules go. 
     The end of June we were able to spend 3 days at Camp Deerpark with just our 
children.  That was a special time.  We have lots of memories of family time there over the 
years.  It was one last thing before Janae gets married.  We wanted to stay a couple of 
days longer but were not able to because of Camp’s schedule. 
    Crystal started hosting an English class for the ladies from church (mostly Chinese but 
also a Haitian lady).  We also started a Bible study with one of the Chinese couples who 
most recently came to the US.  They were not believers when they came but since being 
here have had a real encounter with Jesus!  Their knowledge is very limited and studying 
together has been rewarding.   
     Other big news… Kristen is getting married in December!  We are happy for her and 
excited about adding another son-in-law to the family!   
     Thank you all for praying and for your financial support.  We are grateful. 
     Some prayer requests: 
- For wisdom to balance life, family, ministry with the church, and ministry with the MTC. 
- For those in the church membership class. 
- For our Chinese friends and Bible studies with them.   
- For wisdom to know what to do about Jerrica’s schooling for this Fall.  
- Praise God we were able to find a venue for Kristen’s wedding!  We plan to use the same 
church that we are using for Janae.   
Joel Yoder 

Offering last Sunday:  $4,624.00                 Regular offering  $3,824. 
    J&A Fund  $200     D&S Fund  $100              Building Fund   $500.  
Attendance last Sunday:   99  

Servants For Next Sunday 
Message:  Sam Troyer              Hostess:  Fellowship Meal 
Cleaning:  Betty & Joy Wilkins                           Usher in Charge:  Jerry Martin 
Missionary Supporters:  Eber & Gloria           Mowing:  Ben Show. & Jordan K.   



                C O M M U N I T Y  /  S E R V I C E   O P P O R T U N I T I E S 
The West Rockingham Food Pantry serves the needy in our area with 
distribution on the third Thursday each month.  Your gifts to bless our 
neighbors may be sent  to  WRFP, 4222 Mt. Clinton Pike, Rockingham, VA 
22802.  On May 23 67 households (7 new) were served over 1,500 lb. non-
perishable food plus chicken, eggs, bread, vouchers for milk and fruit, etc.   
           Jesus:  “I was hungry and you gave me food.”  Matt. 25:35  . 

 
 
 
 

2023- 2024 Sunday School Classes 
 Preschool    (4-5 y.o.) -- Gloria Wenger, Becki Smucker          Rm CH-1 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr 1-9) - Jeron Mullet                              Cafeteria 
 Primary      (Gr 1-3) – Suetta Horst, Cynthia Shirk                 Room 101 
 Junior         (Gr 4-6)– Lou Martin, Lane Beery          Art/Music Rm 103 
 Youth         (15+ y.o.) –Skyler Beery, Tom Keener                  Room 213 
 Women –  Merlynne Keener, coordinator                         Sewing Room 
 Men    –     Calvin Shirk, coordinator                                        Auditorium 
                  Superintendents, Nat Glenn and Joel Troyer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 
We are a caring community of faith fully dependent on the Holy Spirit—committed 
to glorifying God, magnifying Christ, loving our neighbor as ourselves, sharing the 
Good News, and edifying our fellow pilgrims through the exposition of and 
obedience to God’s all-sufficient written Word. 
 

CMF Leadership Team 
          Sam Troyer, Pastor & Secretary      Josh Helmuth, Treasurer 
          Larry Wilkins, Deacon                         John Ivan Byler, Chairman 
         Frank Good, Deacon                            Stanley Good, Lay Leader 

Calvary Contacts 
(540) 867-9444     calvarymfva@gmail.com      calvarymennonite.com  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       Calvary Mennonite Fellowship 
           6083 Mount Clinton Pike, Harrisonburg, VA  22802  
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